
Bryan and Sandy

Working Together! 

The Lord continues to 
bless the work of our 
missionary Marlón en Santa 
Teresa. Recently, they had a 
revival in which many souls 
were saved.  Praise the 
Lord! Pastor Marlón 
continues to labor faithfully 
where God has placed him.

While we are in the States, 
Brother Franklin and his 
family are faithfully serving 
and caring for the second 
church in Barrio 21. He is a 
huge blessing!

Contact us!

Email: 
wises2nicaragua@gmail.com

WISES2NICARAGUA 
“Being confi�dent of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you 

will preform it until the day of Jesus Christ. Phil. 1:6

Faithfulness! 
“It is a good thing to give thanks unto the LORD and to 
sing praises unto thy name, O most High: To shew forth 
thy lovingkindness in the morning and the faithfulness 
every night,” Psalms 92:1, 2

What a blessing it is to know that God is faithful.  But also, 
what a blessing it is to know that there are faithful laborers 
and faithful followers of Christ.

Sandy and I have had to take a short furlough due to some 
circumstances beyond our control. We do enjoy our time in 
the States, but we extremely miss being where our heart truly 
is; in Nicaragua.  However, God is faithful and it is He who 
continues what He has begun.  

Each of the churches are doing well. The first church, Iglesia 
Bautista Palabra de Vida, has had a young person saved and a 
family re-dedicate their lives to the Lord.  The second church, 
Iglesia Bautista Redención, has seen the church member step up 
and take more faithful leadership roles in the church.  All this, 
both Sandy and I say, “Praise the Lord!”

We thank you for your faithfulness in praying and giving. The 
Lord is using you to continue what He has begun here in 
Nicaragua. To God be the glory!
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